
Bestuurlijke reactie M Linguistics (research) 
The assessment committee concluded that the programme met the four assessment 
standards of the accreditation framework and reached a positive general final assessment. 
Below are some recommendations of the committee and the responses of the study 
programme to them: 
 
Ensure that the extra requirement in MA courses is assessed in a fitting way 
In order to ensure that the extra requirement for ResMA students in MA level courses 
always matches the desired ResMA level, the programme has improved the information in 
the prospectus: courses that qualify for the extra requirement have clearly spelled out their 
requirements for ResMA students. In addition, the programme has taken steps to 
periodically remind staff about the extra requirement and accompanying assessment rubric. 
The Board of Examiners will pay attention to this topic in their periodical quality checks. 
 
Raise awareness of (holistic) assessment practices 
In the absence of rubrics in thesis assessment, the Board of Examiners will include the 
programme’s deliberate holistic assessment practice in the meetings they periodically 
organise for staff, to discuss calibration of grades.  
 
Strengthen the alumni policy  
The programme will explore ways in which it can have a GDPR-proof system of being in 
touch with its alumni, in order to be able to keep track of their careers. 
 

 


